NOTICE

The attention of the members of the Supreme Court bar is drawn to the
Order dated 24-02-2025 in Diary N0.13992 of 2023 (Supreme Court Bar
Association v. B.D. Kaushik) of the Supreme Court regarding reforms in the
bye-laws of the Supreme Court Bar Association.

Suggestions are solicited from the members of the Supreme Court bar on
the following issues:

1. Eligibility conditions for contesting elections to the Executive
Committee.

2. Eligibility conditions for voting in elections to the Executive
Committee.

3. Tenure of the Executive Committee.

4. Strength of the Executive Committee.

5. Disqualification of candidates (including, for providing
inducements for votes).

6. Any other issue concerning the election of members to the
Executive Committee.

Suggestions may kindly be shared before 20-03-2025 by email
(scha.committee.2025@gmail.com), not exceeding two pages, without

attachments.

Please remember to provide your SCBA membership number along with
your mobile number in your email.

Justice L Nageswara Rao (Retd.)
Chairman, Committee for Electoral Reforms - SCBA
12.03.2025




